
Year Six 
Autumn Term 

In RE, we will be exploring life as a journey and religious pilgrimages. Later in the 

term, we will learning about how Christians prepare for Christmas. 

As mathematicians, we will be learning about the place value numbers. 

We will be developing efficient strategies for addition, subtraction,       

multiplication and division. We will also be exploring fractions.  

As readers and writers we will be analysing the features of narrative, non-narrative 

and poetry texts. We will be writing our own narratives, explanation texts and     

balanced arguments. We will continue with our spelling and Reading lessons. 

As geographers, we will be learning all about human and physical disasters across 

the world. We will also be exploring the effects of climate change. 

As scientists, we will be learning about how the Earth and living things 

change over time. We will be classifying plants and animals. 

As artists, we will be focusing on the wildlife artist Richard Symonds. We will be   

developing our skills in drawing and painting. 

As historians, we will be studying the history of the Tudors. We will learn 

about Tudor houses and the fashion of the time.  

As musicians, we will be developing our composition skills. We will be using our 

voices to sing with clear diction.  

In PE, we will be developing skills in dance, gymnastics and team games. We will   

also be receiving training as Playground Pals. 

In Computing, we will explore the use of search engines, evaluate different 

methods of communication and know how to stay safe online. We will also 

learn how to use a computer to create 3D digital objects. 

In DT, we will be designing, making and evaluating a habitat for an animal.  

In PSHE, we will set our own goals for the year. We will explore the concept that our 

actions can affect others locally and globally. 

As linguists, we will be learning how to conjugate regular verbs. We will 

be learning how to tell the time in French and how to discuss what we 

have done at the weekends. We will also be developing our written 

French skills. 


